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9

Lust-free living is more than a set of ideas to 
make you stop, pause and think.  It’s a life-
style you can truly enjoy.  We know that where 
the Spirit of the Lord is, there is freedom (2 
Corinthians 3:17).

God designed you to see all women as sisters.  
We are to acknowledge their creator, not just 
their created features.  What you have in your 
hands is a warrior’s manual that has two tried 
and true agendas.

First, this book will expose you to the many 
lies that lust wants you to believe. These 
lies can become comfortable and hidden in your 
life.  Secondly, you will receive tools for the 
battle over lust, so that you will have weapons 
in your arsenal ready to go when lust strikes. 

intRoduction
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It is possible to walk in freedom from lust.  
The battle will make you stronger and more ca-
pable of helping other men find freedom as well.  
This is not only a calling to set you free, but 
to free our brothers and the church globally!

I wrote this book to be a guide and workbook.  
I will share on the following pages a lie that 
lust presents. Then I will share a separate tip 
for overcoming lust in your life.  So read, 
write, pray and apply what you learn.  Welcome 
to the war and may you receive the bounty of a 
lust-free lifestyle!
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Lie #1
MoRe is BetteR

Lust is an absolute liar!  It is conniving 
and out to destroy you, your family and your 
legacy.  The first lie I want to uncover is the 
concept of “more is better.”  Lust tells you 
that if you have more: more money, more toys, 
more real or virtual body parts to look at, and 
more Internet pornography viewing time, that 
this is the better way to live.

It tells you that you are missing out if you 
don’t check out someone’s real or virtual body 
parts or an inappropriate joke.  The lie con-
tinues to tell you that the more you have of 
these images the better off you are.

Lust tells you that you are smarter or better 
than, or really whatever it is that you need to 
hear, to entice you to believe you really need 
more.  It keeps you trapped into thinking that 
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the more lusting you do in your spare time at 
work, in front of the television, at the mov-
ies, on the Internet, the better off you are.

Let me tell you the truth. The more you lust, 
the worse off you are.  You become desensitized 
to women as people.  You’ll stay immature in 
many ways.  You won’t pursue your dreams or 
destiny, or will do so at a much slower pace.  
Lastly, lust doesn’t tell you about the guilt, 
shame and embarrassment you will feel when you 
ultimately get caught.

WoRk it Out

1. How, specifically, have you been lied to 
   about the “more is better” concept?

2. What type of lust do you engage in?

3. How do you feel when you are engaging in a
   lust binge?

4. How do you feel after a lust binge of “more
   is better”?

5. Why is “more is better” a lie to you? 
 



 
Lu

st
 F

re
e 

Li
vi

ng
 

13

Tip #1
Owning

Owning is a concept where you must realize 
where you are currently before you start on a 
journey to where you are going.  Lust is real 
and most of us have participated in lust at 
some point in our lives.

Lust has given us the choice to consume a wom-
an’s beauty and body like a fast food meal.  
We have disregarded her personhood momentarily 
and lusted after her body.  For many of us, we 
have lusted so often that we think it is normal 
to reduce a woman to her dimensions.

We lust!  If you think about Alcoholics Anony-
mous and the individual standing to face the 
room, we will hear him say, “Hi, my name is Bob 
and I am an alcoholic.”  Bob owns and accepts 
where he is and this allows him to move toward 
healing.  You have to own that you lust.  Some 
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